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Senator Roblan  
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 
HB 2018 

Relating to education 
 

HB 2018 provides the necessary language to complete the transfer of the education 

Statewide Longitudinal Data System from the Chief Education Office to the Higher 

Education Coordinating Commission.  The Chief Education Office is scheduled to sunset 

June 30, 2019.  The bill also clarifies how HECC can share data. 

 

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends HB 2018 be amended by the –A4 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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